
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

     February 22, 2020     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long VP
Jan Palmer VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins                2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Mar. 12- 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Bingo: Feb. 28- Team Four
Breakfast: Feb. 29- Carole Iles, Missy Bonderer, Kristy 
Savage-Clarke
Program-Bryan Bradford

Our inaugural Business Bonanza evening meeting is 
scheduled for March 28th at 6:00 p.m. All Optimist 
members are invited to a wonderful meal with a potato
bar, pulled pork, and salad for $5. It would be nice to 
have a good turn-out of Optimists. RSVPs appreciated 
to Jan Palmer via text/call at (573)268-5919.

We had 133 players for Bingo on Friday night, with a bit of a 
late start in the kitchen without Lena to keep us in line. We 
sold seven special games on the floor, even without Charlie 
there and still brought in over $600 in the kitchen, helped in 
large part by Missy Bonderer who provided a variety of 
yummy desserts. Thanks also to Lester and Roxanne Gilpin 
who came in to help out during the day Friday. 

The Ashland FFA held their annual supporter breakfast at the 
Optimist building from 8:00-10:00 a.m. this Saturday. The 
food was free, there was a wide variety of choices, and the 
young FFA members were friendly and helpful. This was the 
first activity of a busy National FFA Week for our local club.

Janet Popejoy, Jan Palmer, Jeff Sapp, Barrett Glascock, and 
Bryan Chapman attended the Eastern District 2nd Quarter 
Conference this weekend in Columbia, MO where our club 
was recognized as an Honor Club. Thank you all for 
representing us at the Conference.

Letitia DenHartog
\


